		September 4, 2020






		Good afternoon!

It's time again to sign up for volunteer shifts for the week of September 7!

We will be closed on Monday, Sept. 7 for Labor Day, but our curbside pantry will be open Tuesday and Wednesday from 9 am - 1 pm, with our CSFP Senior Box day on Thursday. We have spots open both for the outdoor line and for sorting and bagging items inside.

Below is the schedule for the week - 






		Tuesday, Sept. 8
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 8:30 - 11 (6 spots open)
· Crisis emergency pantry drive-thru, 9 - 11 (17 spots open)
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 11 - 1:30 (4 spots open)
· Crisis emergency pantry drive-thru, 11 - 1 (5 spots open)
﻿
Wednesday, Sept. 9
· Crisis emergency pantry drive-thru, 9 - 11 (10 spots open)
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 8:30 - 11 (3 spots open)
· Mobile food pantry box packing - 9 - 11 (10 spots open)
· Crisis emergency pantry drive-thru, 11 - 1 (17 spots open)
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 11 - 1:30 (6 spots open)

Thursday, Sept. 10 (CSFP Day)
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 8:30 - 11 (4 spots open)
· Crisis emergency pantry drive-thru, 9 - 11 (5 spots open)
· Mobile food pantry box packing - 9 - 11 (10 spots open)
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 11 - 1:30 (4 spots open)
· Crisis emergency pantry drive-thru, 11 - 1 (4 spots open)

Friday, September 4
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 8:30 - 11 (3 spots open)
· Food sorting/bagging (EFP Sorters Crisis) - 11 - 1:30 (8 spots open)

The requirements for these jobs are:
· Be in good health
· Be at least 15 years old
· Be able to lift 15 lbs.
· Be able to stand on your feet for 2 hours
· Be able to work in hot temperatures

All volunteers are required to wear a face mask. We will have gloves and hand sanitizer on site. Please be mindful of the hot temperatures and prepare as needed. We will have coolers of water available, as well. 

You are welcome to sign up for more than one shift per week.

You can sign up for all volunteer shifts here.

Thank you for helping to feed our neighbors in need!
Elizabeth and Kara






